
 

 

May 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents  
 
PGL Ardèche/Mediterranean Adventure Holiday 2019  
 
There will be a meeting on 17:30 on Friday 21 June 2019 in Constance Green for pupils going on 
the Ardeche trip and their parents.  The meeting will finish at approximately 18:30 and matters 
such as travel arrangements, insurance, clothing and equipment, spending money and behaviour 
will be discussed.  Please find attached a suggested kit list from PGL.    
 
It is important that all students for both weeks attend and I would be grateful if parents could also come 
along.    
 
Please note that there are bars at the centres we visit, however St Aidan's pupils will not be allowed to 
drink alcohol or smoke and I would ask that parents reinforce this point with their son or daughter at 
home.  
 
As a reminder, the students will be travelling on their own passports.  Please ensure that your 
son/daughter’s passport is valid up to and including the return date to the UK.  If he/she holds a passport 
other than one issued by the UK Passport Agency, it is your responsibility to check if you require a Visa to 
travel to France.   
 
All students will also need to have a European Health Insurance Card (EHIC).  Please check the validity of 
the EHIC card as it only lasts 5 years before it requires renewing. The quickest and easiest way to get an 
EHIC is to apply online at www.gov.uk/european-health-insurance-card. 
 
I look forward to meeting you on Friday 21 June 2019. 
 
Kind regards  
 
D Holdsworth,  
Outdoor Education Co-ordinator   
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